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Scrutiny Considerations

A draft of the Cabinet report and the proposed collaboration agreement was considered by the Place 
and Corporate Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 31st January 2018.  The Committee agreed the 
recommendations contained within the report.  The Committee further agreed - 

1. that an update report on the progress of a Trade Union Recognition between Delt Shared 
Services Ltd and the three Trade Union organisations representative within PCC (Unison, 
GMB and Unite) be provided to the Place and Overview Scrutiny Committee on March 
7th 2018;

2. that recommendations within the report were consistent and that delegations made by a 
committee were to Officers in consultation with respective Cabinet Members.

In respect of (1) above, further negotiations are scheduled between Delt and the regional Trade 
Unions representatives and a progress report will be presented to the Place and Overview Scrutiny 
Panel on the 7th March 2018.

In respect of (2) above, the relevant amendments have been made to the report. 


